
Mark Twain PTSA 

General Membership 

Meeting 

Dr. Chip Kimball 

LWSD Superintendent 

Our next PTSA General Membership Meeting agenda 

includes voting on the allocation of our $1500 unnamed 

grant/stipend to the school and Nominating Committee 

elections.  Then we will hear from our guest speaker: 

Dr. Kimball will arrive at 7:00 p.m. to talk about the 

February ballot measures and answer your questions.  

Neighboring elementary schools have been invited to 

attend. 

 

Childcare is available by contacting Karen Brown: 

425-828-2548 / kabrown2001@yahoo.com 

Thursday, January 21

st

 

6:30 pm – Twain Cafeteria 

Questions?  Contact PTSA President 

Julie Tribolet at 425-822-2101 or 

julietrib@clearwire.net. 
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